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Biography 

Susan Smith is the Director for Lac Courte Oreilles Child Support Services and a citizen of LCO. 
She has been with the agency for thirteen years. She currently serves on the NTCSA Board and 
is the Chair of the NTCSA IRS-Legislative Committee. She previously served as President of the 
National Association of Tribal Child Support Directors and currently serves on the H.H.S. 
Assistant Secretary’s Tribal Advisory Committee. Sue has a Bachelors in Business Administration 
and a graduate of Leadership 21 through Cooperative, State, Research, Education and Extension 
Service (CSREES). 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


